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Elementary Dept. Loses 
28* Gains 4

Although the elementary 
grades are enrolling four 
new students, they will 
fall short twenty-four stu­
dents at the beginning of 
the second semester unless 
more students come in.
Only four new students 

have entered Bailey. They 
are Jimmy Wells, Jr., 
Shirley Morgan, Ashly Mor­
gan, Clara Dale Morgan,all 
coming from lA, Pleasant.

CHRISTMAS

Christmas comes only once 
a year,
But it brings us lots of 
cheer,

Santa Claus comes ansi 
brings us toys.
But only to good girls and 
boys.

He brings us nuts and 
fruits to eat.
Candy, cookies, and other 
sweets.

But best of all on Christ­
mas morn
I knor; I’m happy because 
Christ was born.' B..Eatmon

Elem Students Engage In Christmos Plons
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Making friezes, gifts, 
party favors, place cards, 
and planning chaoel pro­
grams are a few elementary 
grade plans for Christmas.
Place cards used by Ivtrs. 
Kermit Lewis at the Dec­
ember meeting of the 
Missionary Society were 
made by Ifrs. Ef f ie M. 
Hagwood’s first and second 
grade,
A frieze illustrating 
Christmas in different 
countries decorates Mrs. 
Doris Parker's sixth and 
seventh grade class room,- 
iBoth' 'Mrs'.' Hildred 
Wright's fourth grade and 
life's, Rudolph Glover' s 
second and third are mak­
ing Christmas gifts. 
Students in Miss Rachel 
Bissette's seventh grade 
made Santa Clauses,
To make one^ an apple, 
tooth picks, 'raisins.
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K/W LEIGH DEALER

marshmellows, pecans, cot­
ton, and crepe paper are 
needed.
Miss Katherine Wood's stu­

dents preparing a Christ­
mas Chapel program.

Most of the grades are

planning Christmas parties.

" f l  Friend in 
need is o 
Friend 
Indeed"

- A '

- > ' / l

JOVMFPv'S
• Funerul Home 

NEW  ID E A L  

BU R IA L  A 5 5 Q

Phone 3134

Manager

J.C. JOYNER


